
Thank you for your interest in partnering with Inter-Faith Food Shuttle. 
 
We are currently reassessing our partnership processes due to rising costs and reduced federal 
funding. Under such conditions we are, of necessity, placing a strategic focus on geographic areas 
with fewer resources per capita.  
 
As a result, we regret to inform you that we are unable to extend an agency partnership at this time. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and continued interest in our mission as we navigate these 
challenges. 
 
Warm regards, 
Agency Relations Team 
Inter-Faith Food Shuttle 
 


